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Gentlemen:
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and my recommendations are as follows:

Yours very trul

Cheéis Williams
Supervisor, District 1

Oil Conservation Division * 1625 French Drive * Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
Phone: (505) 393-6161 * Fax (505) 393-0720 * http://www.emnrd.state nm us



Texaco Exploration and Production Inc. 500 North Loraine P O Box 3109
Permian Business Unit Midland TX 79701 Midland TX 79702
April 16, 2001
NMOCD
Attn: Chris Williams
1625 N French Drive

Hobbs, NM 88240

Re: Request for reinstatement of NSP-1768 and simultaneous dedication for wells: Baker “B” #4 and
Baker “B” #10.

Dear Sir;

Texaco Exploration and Production Inc. respectfully requests that Administrative Order NSP-1768 be
reinstated for an off pattern 80-acre non-standard oil spacing and proration unit within the South Eunice-
San Andres Pool comprising of the following described acreage:

Township 22 South, Range 37 East. NMPM
Section 10: W/2 SE/4.

In addition, we would like to request that this spacing and proration unit be simultaneously dedicated to
production from both Baker “B” #4 (API 30-025-10185) and Baker “B” #10 (API 30-025-10190). As
mentioned, both wells will produce from the South Eunice-San Andres Pool (Pool Code 24170) in this
unit. The locations for these two wells can be seen on the attached plat and are as follows:

Baker “B” #4: 660 FSL, 1980 FEL - Sec. 10, T22S, R37E
Baker “B” #10 2310 FSL, 1650 FEL - Sec 10, T22S, R37E

Texaco E&P and Devon Energy Corp. are the sole interest owners of the specified pool at the specified
locations. Offset operators have been notified of our intent via copies of this letter. A copy of this
request has also been sent to the state office.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Denise Leake at (915) 688-4752 or
myself at (915) 688-4639. Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

il

Tim Nein
Production Engineer
Texaco E&P

cc. file
Attachments.



